From:
To: Sambrooks Robe

Subject: RE: Old Oak Common Lane - cycle lane brief

 Date:
 20 April 2020 14:34:05

 Attachments:
 image001.jpg image002.png

Hi Rob

Thanks for the email and for asking around – I still need to discuss this internally so it's really just an idea and an informal enquiry. I'll let you know what we decide and yes do let me know what your colleagues say. Hope you're well!

Many thanks,

Principal Transport Officer

Old Oak and Park Royal Development Corporation Office address: 169 Union Street, London SE1 OLL

Postal address: City Hall, The Queen's Walk, London SE1 2AA

T: | General Enquiries:

Website | Twitter | YouTube | Instagram | Facebook | e-newsletters| Blogs, Events & Activities



From: Sambrooks Robert [mailto

tfl.gov.uk]

Sent: 16 April 2020 11:36

To: @opdc.london.gov.uk>
Subject: RE: Old Oak Common Lane - cycle lane brief

Hi

Sounds interesting, I'm sure we'd be keen to discuss that opportunity further with you. I've sounded out a few people internally including our team who do the strategic cycling analysis work, and will come back to you when I hear back. But yes I believe it's feasibly possible that we could take on scoping work like this — would also need agreement from the boroughs involved, Ealing & H&F, as Highway Authorities if it came to that (with OPDC as planning authority)

We did have a commercial cost estimate produced for CFR23 in outcome definition stage, which was a fairly crude estimate based on the length of route and expected type of cycle infrastructure, e.g. segregated throughout. So I suppose a figure could be produced for Old Oak Common Lane depending on initial assessments of things like cycling demand, traffic flows and what types of infrastructure would be suitable for those roads, to connect to the new station and wider existing/proposed cycle routes in the network. Thanks, and hope you're also keeping well – strange times indeed!

Rob

Rob Sambrooks

Principal Sponsor - Cycling | Investment Delivery Planning

Phone:) | Mobile: Palestra 4R4, 197 Blackfriars Road, London SE1 8NJ



From: opd

opdc.london.gov.uk>

Sent: 14 April 2020 16:25

To: Sambrooks Robert < the tfl.gov.uk > Subject: Old Oak Common Lane - cycle lane brief

Hi Rob

OPDC is to commission work to design a cycleway along Old Oak Common Lane along with public realm improvements, very similar to what you're doing for Scrubs Lane.

I was wondering if TfL put together a specification brief for the Scrubs Lane CFR23 work and a budget that you'd be able to share? It would be really helpful as essentially this is the same scope as your project. Also, as you have the skills in house I wondered if TfL ever outsources these to boroughs for a fee? Just something I thought of and wondered if it's possible?

Many thanks and hope you're keeping well in lockdown!

Principal Transport Officer
Old Oak and Park Royal Development Corporation
Office address: 169 Union Street, London SE1 OLL
Postal address: City Hall, The Queen's Walk, London SE1 2AA
T: _______ | General Enquiries: _______
Website | Twitter | YouTube | Instagram | Facebook | e-newsletters| Blogs, Events & Activities

NHS health information and advice about coronavirus can be found at nhs.uk/coronavirus

GREATER LONDON AUTHORITY NOTICE:

The information in this email may contain confidential or privileged materials. For more information see https://www.london.gov.uk/about-us/email-notice/

The contents of this e-mail and any attached files are confidential. If you have received this email in error, please notify us immediately at postmaster@tfl.gov.uk and remove it from your system. If received in error, please do not use, disseminate, forward, print or copy this email or its content. Transport for London excludes any warranty and any liability as to the quality or accuracy of the contents of this email and any attached files.

Transport for London is a statutory corporation whose principal office is at 5 Endeavour Square, London, E20 1JN. Further information about Transport for London's subsidiary companies can be found on the following link: http://www.tfl.gov.uk/corporate/about-tfl/

Although TfL have scanned this email (including attachments) for viruses, recipients are advised to carry out their own virus check before opening any attachments, as TfL accepts no liability for any loss, or damage which may be caused by viruses.

This message has been scanned for viruses by the Greater London Au hority.

Click <u>here</u> to report this email as spam.

NHS health information and advice about coronavirus can be found at nhs.uk/coronavirus

GREATER LONDON AUTHORITY NOTICE:

The information in this email may contain confidential or privileged materials. For more information see https://www.london.gov.uk/about-us/email-notice/